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Record of school email sent 

Recipients:  

 Year 7 and 8 Parents/Carers  

 

Subject: 

 Stay Safe Event 

 

Message: 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Sackville School will be hosting a Stay Safe event in partnership with NSPCC & 

Barnardo's on Thursday 14th March - 6pm to 8pm.   This event is open to 

parents, carers, family and friends; covering topics from online safety, child sexual 

exploitation, the Prevent Agenda and warning signs of radicalisation.  

 

Please see the attached document for further information and follow the link to confirm 

your place.  

 

Regards 

 

Mr K Treen 

 


